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 Project North Star Estates – Slope Flattening and Armament  Project Number  

 Owner City of Tomball  

2024-10008 – Bid 

Number 2025-02  
   

 Project Description  

 The City of Tomball has elicited bids to repair to embankment adjacent to a drainage channel within the North Star 

Estates. The project includes - excavating, removing, and disposing existing displaced and disturbed random fill 

material offsite; Removing and replacing the stormwater outfall pipe; benching into existing undisturbed ground to 

facilitate rock and compacted select fill placement; placing and compacting bedding material prior to placement of 

rock riprap; placing and compacting bedding material to the slopes, lines, and grades as shown on the construction 

drawings; placing and compacting select fill; placing riprap to the slopes, lines, and grades as shown on the 

construction drawings. 

 

 Date Bid Received 11/14/2024  Proposal Tabulation Attached? ☒ Yes  ☐ No  

 Low Bid Offeror Tejas Civil Construction Group, LLC  

 Low Bid Amount of Contract Award $ 139,626.90 (Base Bid)  Project Budget  $ 139,626.90  

 Contract Price within Available Funds? ☒ Yes  ☐ No   Funding Source City  

 Proposed Project Completion Date April 2025 (demob)   

 

Contract Times meet Owner’s 

Schedule? ☒ Yes  ☐ No   
   

 Comments  

 The project is a low bid project. The low bid amount received from Tejas Civil Construction Group, LLC is the lowest 

bid of the received bids. Review of the bidder’s bid package was compared with criteria presented by the Owner. 

Contract price and award amount is within project budget. 

 

 

Review of the Bids received indicates that the offer of the Low bid Contractor meets the criteria presented by the 

Owner. A review of the Low bidder Contractor’s Statement of Qualifications and a check of the references provided 

indicates that the Contractor meets the qualification requirements specified in the Contract Documents and that 

Contractor’s previous experience on similar projects has been acceptable. It is recommended that the Project be 

awarded to the Contractor. The amount of Recommended Contract Award shall be based on the base bid of 

$139,626.90. 

 

 

 Recommended by Frederic Ma  Date 11/19/2024  

 Title Engineer   

 Representing Freese and Nichols, Inc.   
   

 


